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Nishibama Beach

DO NOT ENTER: CLOSED for Maintenance
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Starting Jan. 2018, the Ministry of the Environment Naha Nature and
environment Office began maintenance construction on the Nishibama Beach
deck and picnic site.

As such, removal construction of the existing deck will begin at the end of
November, 2017 by the Zamami Vil lage.

In order to prevent construction-related accidents, entry to the Nishibama
Beach deck will be prohibited. We ask for your understanding and cooperation.
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